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Attachments: 

Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby approves Report Number REC2019-21 –Bruce Power 

Regional Soccer Field Drainage, prepared by Mike Murphy, Interim Director of Parks and Recreation for 

information and in doing so authorizes the issuance of a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the installation of 

drainage and top dressing for two soccer fields with the work to be completed in the spring and funded from 

the 2020 capital budget. 

Report: 

Background: 

In 2018 it was identified that the fields at Bruce Power Regional Soccer Facility required drainage in order to 

improve the playing surface and increase the playable hours. 

Analysis: 

In 2019 drainage for the first two of four fields was approved and completed September 10, 2019. In order to 

complete the drainage project on the remaining two fields in spring 2020 staff need to issue an RFP for the 

project so it can be scheduled and completed in early spring allowing the fields to be ready for the 2020 soccer 

season.  

 Sustainability Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Sustainable Strategic Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Do the recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision?  Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Cultural Vibrancy? N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Prosperity?  Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to Environmental Integrity?  N/A 



 Do the recommendations contribute to the Social Equity?  N/A 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

Going to RFP now, allows staff to properly budget for the upcoming 2020 Capital Budget. As well as pre-plan 

for the work to be completed earlier in the year 

Reviewed By: 

 

Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

Mike Murphy, Interim Director of Parks and Recreation 

Reviewed By: 

 

Sonya Watson, Chief Administrative Officer 


